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God’s love knows no barriers.  St. Pascal’s...where all people matter. 
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GET TO KNOW THE PARISH STAFF: BARB USCHOLD ANDERSON 

I spent the first 18 years of my life in Middleport, NY on the eastern part of 

Niagara County, just down the street from St. Stephen’s Catholic Church. Who 

knew in 1968 that my first Minnesota memories would be in the shadows of      

St. Pascal’s parish when my family visited the College of St. Catherine for the first 

time, and we camped our pop-up trailer at Landfall—I vividly remember the large 

red 3M building nearby!!  Jump ahead 13 years, and I began at the College of      

St. Catherine, following in the footsteps of three of my sisters who went to        

St. Catherine’s and one who attended St. Benedict’s (by the way, my younger sister 

also went to St. Benedict’s).  In 1985, I completed my degree in Music with a 

certificate in Liturgical Music and several courses in theology.  I had been 

involved in music ministry throughout college and took my first parish music 

ministry position at St. Margaret Mary in Golden Valley. Following a couple years 

of teaching music and religion, I moved on to St. Mark’s in 1988 as Director of 

Liturgical Music and was also living as a residence hall campus minister at the 

University of St. Thomas. In the summer of 1993, I began work on my Masters in 

Pastoral Studies at the St. Paul Seminary School of Divinity and my college friend, 

Karin Barrett, invited me to St. Pascal’s where I began to cantor. Thirty years 

later, I am still honored to share sung prayer as a parishioner with this fine singing 

community! As some will remember, from 1995-1997, the St. Pascal’s community 

kindly offered some support to me when I volunteered for two years at a Catholic 

school in Plzen, Czech Republic. It was a beautifully challenging experience where 

I grew leaps and bounds in my faith and in my ability to trust when all else seemed 

incomprehensible. (Czech is NOT an easy language!) Just a few years later, upon 

my return to St. Paul I was encouraged to apply for a Faith Formation position at 

St. Pascal’s (thank you Fr. Tom) for which I then served from 2000 -2010. During 

that time, I led Confirmation, Adult Faith Formation, RCIA, and for a few years   

I also coordinated the 55+ prayer and events. My husband Kirk and I were 

married at St. Pascal’s in 2008, and we will celebrate 15 years this month!  In May 

of 2010 I received my master’s degree in religious education from the University 

of St. Thomas and, due to budget challenges, my position at St. Pascal’s was 

eliminated less than a week later.  I taught religion for two years after that, then 

moved on to lead activities and pastoral care at a long-term care center.  I loved it, 

and when a position opened at St. Joseph of the Lakes in Lino Lakes I applied 

and served as Director of Pastoral Care for almost nine years.  Throughout my 

ministry I have continued to be a parishioner of St. Pascal’s, happily cantoring 

with this community who sings and prays so well! 

When I’m not at St. Pascal’s you might find me biking, singing with Spirit Song, 

gazing out at Lake Superior, RVing with my husband Kirk, visiting my family 

throughout the U.S., or traveling to Europe.   

When the St. Pascal’s Pastoral Care Associate position was posted in 2022, I was 

ready for a change and truly grateful for the opportunity to minister once again in 

this community which I have fondly called my “home parish” for years.  What are 

my responsibilities here at St. Pascal’s? I visit the homebound, hospitalized, meet 

with families who are grieving to plan funerals, provide grief resources, train 

volunteer ministers to do home visits, support the Young at Heart group, and visit 

with anyone who needs a listening ear.  Please feel free to reach out, perhaps you 

or a parishioner you know have a need, or you’d like to know more about 

volunteering for the homebound or funeral ministry. I truly love St. Pascal’s and   

I look forward to continuing to support the pastoral care needs of this parish. 
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St. Pascal Regional Catholic School 
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Sacramental Information 
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PUMPKIN

Friday, October 20, 2023
6:30-8:30 pm
Brioschi Hall

COME IN A FAMILY-FRIENDLY COSTUME!

BINGO
FREE EVENING OF FUN!

SNACKS 

PRIZES

Walk-ins are welcome, but reservations are preferred 
using the SignUpGenius link at stpascals.org or by 

calling the parish office at 651.774.1585

(A free will offering will be taken.)

BEVERAGES

Families are invited to bring candy to share for 
“trick or treating” during the costume parade!

Sponsored by St. Pascal’s Parish Life and Activities Committee



 

 

St. Pascal Baylon  
Fall Festival 

Thanks to everyone who: 
 Bought or sold a 

Sweepstakes Raffle 
Ticket 

 Came for or took 
home a delicious 
lasagna dinner 

 Created, donated to 
or took a chance on 
winning a unique 
Theme Basket 

 Donated a pie, or 
bought a delicious 
slice of one 

 Made or bought a 
handmade craft item 
or a piece of vintage 
jewelry 

 Thanks to all the volunteers who served dinner, or cleaned up after it, 
who sold pie or tickets or crafts or jewelry or who played with the kids.  

Our small but mighty committee couldn’t have pulled it off without you! 

What a wonderful, 
successful Fall 

Festival it was!  It 
was really good to 
be together again! 



 

 

 

Lasagna Dinner 
We served 200 Dinners to parishioners 

and their guests, and thanks to a 
generous donor who covered the cost of 

the food, our profit was $2273! 
 

Hats off to Ellen and Mike Aeling and their 
hardworking kitchen crew and to the many 

fabulous dining room servers led by 
 Michelle Kilroy and Patrick Stuhl.   

Pie Shop 
A record number of 
delicious pies were 
donated, and they 

were all sold, 
allowing the Pie 

Shop to make $610!  

Craft Room 
Thanks to 
beautiful 

contributions 
from new and 

returning crafters 
and the 

abundance of 
shoppers, the 
Craft Room 
made $697! 

 
Two dozen kids’ knitted 
hats were donated to 

the school, to be given 
to kids this winter, and 

a collection of 
beautiful baby 

blankets were donated 
to Options East. 

Kid’s 
Activities 

More than 40 kids 
had fun with the 
FREE activities in 

the Nursery.   
 

A special thanks to a 
generous parishioner 

who donated a theme 
basket ticket to each 

kid who came to play!  
All the kids had fun 

choosing their basket 
and one of the tickets 

was a winner! 

Raffle 
Almost 4200 

Sweepstakes tickets 
were sold, generating 

$21, 890 in profit! 
 
 

Theme Baskets 
We had a record 81 baskets to 
choose from!  More than 3900 

Theme Basket tickets were sold, 
and thanks to the many 

generous contributors to the 
donation tree, we made $4092 
and were able to share $230 

worth of gift cards for use by the 
Pumpkin Bingo committee. 

 
NOTE:  If you won a Theme Basket, and 
don’t have a need for the basket itself, 
bring it to the Donation Closet and we 

will use it next year.  Jewelry 
Hundreds of beautiful 
baubles found new 

homes, and we made 
$656! 

Total Profit 
$28,000!! 
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